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QUEENSTOWN LAKES PROPOSED DISTRICT PLAN - STAGE 3/3b - Stream 20 
 

Notice of Hearing: Late Submissions #31074 and #31075 
 
The Queenstown Lakes District Council hereby gives notice in accordance with clause 8B of the First Schedule to the 
Resource Management Act 1991, that the Hearings Panel appointed to consider submissions on the Proposed District 
Plan (Stage 3&3b) on behalf of the Council will hold a hearing commencing 12 August 2020 at 2.00pm on the following 
matters: 
 

• Temporary filming activities in the Rural Visitor Zone at Acadia Station (Submission #31074 – Anderson Lloyd 
(Lloyd James Veint)) - 

• Noise standards and informal airports in the Rural Visitor Zone at Arthurs Point (Submission #31075 – Chris 
Streat (Arthurs Point Protection Society Inc)). 
 

 
Planners’ Reports 

The planners’ reports (section 42a reports) and supporting information are now available on the Queenstown Lakes 
District Council website:  
https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-plan/hearings/stream-20 
 
Free online access to our website is available at QLDC Libraries and Offices. 
 
Hearing Dates 

Date Hearing Venue Submission  
12 August 2020 @2pm Lake Wanaka Centre, Wanaka #31075 
13 August 2020 @2pm Lake Wanaka Centre, Wanaka #31074 

 
 
At the direction of the Panel, submitters will each be allocated 10 minutes to present their submission and answer any 
questions from the Panel.  If a submitter requires additional time, requests should be made to the Panel through the 
Hearings Administrator. 
 

The Hearing Schedule and venues may be subject to change.  A current schedule is available and updated regularly on 
the website – see the link provided above. 
 
Preparation for the Hearing 

The Panel has issued directions in its procedural minutes as to the conduct of the Hearing.  All minutes issued by the 
Panel can be viewed on the website at: https://www.qldc.govt.nz/your-council/district-plan/proposed-district-
plan/hearings 
 

Submitters are advised to read the procedural minutes in preparation for the hearing.  Submitters who are presenting 
expert evidence will be required to pre-lodge their evidence on or before 30 July 2020. 
 

For further information on the hearing, please contact the Hearings Administrator at dphearings@qldc.govt.nz or 03 
441 0499. 
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